
Welcome back and Happy New Year!

We are starting the month with our PTA MEETING on January 4th at
7pm in the multi-purpose room. We will be discussing all the events
happening for the remainder of the year like Psychic night, Dances, PARP,
End of Year event and so much more!

VIRTUAL B-I-N-G-O kicking off the new year on January 11th at 7pm.
Order your cards by January 9th.  

Don't forget, there is NO SCHOOL on January 16th, in observance of
Martin Luther King Day.

Join us on January 18th at 6:30pm for our SPAGHETTI DINNER. A fun
family filled evening with spaghetti, salad, bread and dessert!  All proceeds
from this fundraiser will help support the PTA to bring new programs and
events to Lincoln Avenue for next year. Tickets are $20 per family. 

Attention 5TH GRADE PARENTS!  We will have our next meeting on
January 4th at 8pm in the cafeteria after the monthly PTA Meeting.  Also,
make sure you are starting to save your child's photos. If you still need the
photo list it is on the PTA website. They are due by March 3rd 2023 in
order to make it in the yearbook. Instructions on how to submit your
photo will be sent soon. 

LINCOLN AVE PTA
M o n t h l y  N e w s l e t t e r

FUNDRAISERS

Spaghetti Dinner
Pura Vida Bracelets

Amazon Smile



IMPORTANT DATES JANUARY NEWS

JANUARY 4

PTA Meeting 7pm
5th Grade Committee
Meeting 8pm 

January
2023

JANUARY 16

No School
MLK Day

JANUARY 3

Return from 
Winter Break

JANUARY 11

Virtual Bingo
7pm

JANUARY 18

Spaghetti Dinner

Thank You
T O  O U R  S T U D E N T  V O L U N T E E R S

Thank you to our student volunteers who helped the
PTA at the Holiday Boutique this December! The
4th grade students helped the younger children
shop for the perfect gifts for everyone on their

lists. They helped them look up prices, budget and
pay for their order. Smiles, laughter and new

friendships filled the room! A special thank you to
Mrs. Order for the idea, we loved the extra helping

hands and look forward to doing it again next
year! 

JANUARY 5

Site-Based Team 
Training via ZOOM

https://spaghetti-dinner-68188.cheddarup.com/
https://my.cheddarup.com/c/virtual-bingo-night-january
https://spaghetti-dinner-68188.cheddarup.com/
http://my.cheddarup.com/c/puravida-bracelets-25929
https://smile.amazon.com/


December was a busy but fun month!  

What a fun shopping experience the children had at the HOLIDAY BOUTIQUE this
year!! All of the students had so much fun shopping and getting a chance to pick out gifts
for loved ones "without them seeing' what they were getting. Thank you again to the
parent volunteers and student volunteers, we couldn't have done it without you! 

The GINGERBREAD DECORATING  was a huge hit again this year.  We were able to
host many families on site and had other families pick up their kits to decorate at home.
Everyone enjoyed the decorations that filled the cafeteria and the hot cocoa bar! It was the
perfect addition to the festive evening! 

Congratulations to all of the 2022-2023 SHOW YOUR VOICE National PTA
REFLECTIONS participants and our 8 Lincoln Ave winners that will move on to the New
York State level. Our PTA received entries from Pre-K through 5th Grade in most of the
available arts categories. Of those submissions, we are thrilled to announce our school's
winners!
Film Production - Intermediate - Bella Snow 
Music Composition - Primary - Keira Aarne and Cody Rickert 
Photography - Intermediate - Caitlyn Flynn 
Visual Arts - Primary - Francesca Corso and Christopher Merlo 
Visual Arts - Intermediate - Daniella Trentadue and Lila Jones 

VIRTUAL BINGO was a blast this December!  Everyone had a great time playing in their
holiday pajamas, telling jokes, and all of the winners loved receiving their prizes in real
time. 

To give a heartfelt thank you to the teachers and staff at Lincoln, the PTA provided a
STAFF/TEACHER HOLIDAY BREAKFAST on December 20th to show our appreciation
for all they do for our children. Everyone is so generous and always willing to help the
PTA and the students. Your efforts do not go unnoticed. 

We'd like to give a shout out to the STUDENT GOVERNMENT for organizing the toy
drive. 

Spaghetti Dinner
Jacque Buckshaw, Co-Chair
Connie Dinkel, Co-Chair

Psychic Night
Gaby McQuillen, Co-Chair
Stephanie Stoddard, Co-Chair

K-2 Dance Committee
Jacque Buckshaw, Co-Chair
Stephanie Flynn, Co-Chair

3-5 Dance Committee
Gabriella McQuillen, Co-Chair
Stephanie Flynn, Co-Chair

5th Grade Committee
Stephanie Flynn, Chair

End of Year Event
Gabriella McQuillen, Co-Chair
Stephanie Stoddard, Co-Chair

**Interested in joining a committee? Visit
our website under "volunteer" to join a
committee for upcoming events for the
remainder of the year! We'd love to have
you!

P a g e  2

BOARD MEMBERS
Co-Presidents
Allison Rothstein
Jackie Amato

Co-Vice Presidents
Stephanie Flynn
Gabriela McQuillen

Treasurer
Connie Dinkel

THE MONTHLY RECAP
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COMMITTEES

ways you can
keep in touch

R E M I N D  A P P

F A C E B O O K

E M A I L

W E B S I T E

Recording Secretary
Stephanie Stoddard

Corresponding Secretary
Jacque Buckshaw

T O  O U R  P A R E N T  V O L U N T E E R S

Thank You
We'd like to give a huge shout out and and special thank you to all of our

volunteers for helping the kids shop & budget during the Holiday Boutique
and the Gingerbread house events.  We couldn't have done it without you!

Gina Menechino
Francesca Maione 
Karissa Mascolo
Amanda Mullin 
Adele Jeffrey
Susan Sessa
Courtney Bray
Allison Salke 
Angela Vaccaro 
Danielle Kleinhans
Anna Macukas

Jill Corso
Jessica Tomas
Catherine Johnson 
Jennifer Charles 
Janine Riley 
Deanna Teitler
Laura Wade 
Rachel Gruler
Carol Shaw 
Michelle DiMango 
Nicki Sheridan

 

Christine Rasmussen 
Sheryl McQuilkun
Keyoni Bocklet
Krishtian Dantone 
Kristin Ell
Cara Kudlek
Eileen Fitzpatrick 
Erica Neugebauer
Shannon Rickard
Elizabeth Frederick
Aileen Murtha

SOCIAL MEDIA RELEASE STATEMENT
 

Lincoln Ave PTA follows the standards and
guidelines put forth by Sayville School District.

Please email us with any concerns. 



Click here to read the social media release statement

mailto:lincolnavenuepta@gmail.com
http://facebook.com/lincolnavenuepta
http://lincolnavepta.org/
http://facebook.com/lincolnavenuepta
mailto:lincolnavenuepta@gmail.com
http://lincolnavepta.org/
https://www.sayvilleschools.org/Page/20178
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